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 Court and  Court 
Retrofit

Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter for 
the Moredun Multis. We’ve been exploring ways to 
improve the six high rise blocks and over the past 
few months, our design team has visited them 
several times to meet residents and give you the 
opportunity to share your thoughts and ideas. 

Your feedback has helped us understand the key 
issues you face and identify opportunities for 
improvements. 

In this edition we’ll update you on our visits and 
some of the feedback you gave us. You can also 
find information about our next event and how to 
get involved.

You can find out more about the project, including 
future events on our website at:

 www.edinburgh.gov.uk/moredunmultis

Scan QR code for more info:

Dear Residents and Homeowners,

“The Multis are a 
great community 

to live in”

“The flats are 
big and they have 

great views!”
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Improving the Moredun Multis 



Improving outdoor spaces Oct 2024

External features and lobbies Nov 2024

In October, we held an event at Moredun House and Forteviot House to get your thoughts on improving 
outdoor spaces so they’re nicer places to spend time in. We also asked you about the parking and roads 
around the blocks and how we can combine your ideas with the improvements on the Moredun Park 
Project. 
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Flats and hallways Dec 2024

In November, we met at Moredun House and Forteviot House to gather your thoughts on the external 
features of the blocks and the ground floor lobbies. 
You told us safety and security needed to be improved, so this has become our main focus for this part 
of the design. We’re planning to upgrade the external features on the blocks and prioritise fire safety, 
durability and energy efficiency.

In December, we met at Moredun House and Moncrieffe House to discuss potential improvements to 
your flats and the upper floor hallways. We were keen to hear your expectations for making your homes 
warmer, better ventilated and improving hot water systems. 
We’re looking at upgrades such as enhanced insulation, new windows and more efficient hot water 
solutions to make homes more comfortable and energy efficient.
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Next events: May 2025
Event 1

Our next event is on Monday 5th May at 3.30pm – 5.30pm and is an opportunity to:

• share more of the information we’ve gathered from you at the previous events
• listen to your concerns and feedback
• share colour options for the outside of the blocks.

Event 2
Our final event will be on Monday 26th May at 3.3-pm -5.30pm and at this event we’ll share our 
proposed designs for the blocks at our final event.

Keep an eye out on our website and posters in the lobbies with the dates, times and locations. 

We look forward to seeing you there!



INTERPRETATION AND TRANSLATION

Find out more about plans for improving the Moredun Multis at 
www.edinburgh.gov.uk/moredunmultis

INTERPRETATION AND TRANSLATION You can get this document 
on audio CD, in Braille, large print if you ask us. Please contact 
HCW@edinburgh.gov.uk with your request. Our ITS service can also 
give information on community language translations.

Partners

anderson bell + christie
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